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Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Tuesday of each month at
6:30 PM.

Next meeting is May 5.

Officers

President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663

Vice President:
Bob Huff
864-269-9281

Treasurer:
Nelson Swords
864-847-4129

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998

Field Marshal:
Wade Calhoun

Safety Officer:
Dennis Beard

Safety Officer:
Stan Scott

Safety Officer:
Nelson Swords

Meeting minutes from April 7, 2015.

Meeting called to order at 6:30 PM by J.B. Dansby.

Minutes accepted as read.

Treasurer’s report accepted as read.

John Bernard suggested treating field for fire ants.

Daniel volunteered to make flier for upcoming fly-in.

Dennis Beard made a motion to restrict transmitter
frequency at the club to 2.4GHz only. This is to be in
compliance with AMA rules. This motion will be voted on at
the May meeting.

Other announcements

April 24 is the deadline to comment on the FCC proposed
rules.

www.bsrcc.com

http://www.regulations.gov/#!docketDetail;D=FAA-2015-0150
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